
Important Information about your  
Energy Service Charge
Eversource adjusts the Energy Service Charge each January 1 and July 1. This is the portion of the bill that 

reflects costs for energy we purchase on behalf of  Eversource customers. Beginning July 1, customers will see 

this rate transition from 11.17 cents per kilowatt hour to 11.66 cents per kilowatt hour.  The Energy Service 

Charge applies only to customers who purchase their energy from Eversource and not from a competitive 

supplier. For more information, visit eversource.com and click on My Account and Billing & Rates, then 

Understanding My Electric Bill.



We encourage you to visit eversource.com to learn about a variety of ways 
you can manage your energy costs.

•	 Eversource’s Energy Savings Plan provides customized recommendations 
based on your needs and energy use around your home

•	 Discover what you can do today to start saving with a variety of energy 
efficiency programs and ideas

•	 The “Green Button” tool can help you become better informed about 
your energy use and get connected to energy-saving solutions

Remember, Energy Service is a choice in New Hampshire–You have the right 
to purchase energy from an independent supplier instead of Eversource. 
We provide energy to those customers who do not choose an independent 
energy supplier or who have been denied service by an energy supplier.
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